
Dear Sir or Madame,

On behalf of the entire organizing committee it is my great pleasure to
 invite you to the fourth session of Baltic Model United Nations (BALMUN)
 which will be held from May 26 to May 29, 2011 at Innerstädtisches
 Gymnasium in Rostock, Germany. Affirmed by the success of the three
 previous BALMUN conferences we decided to remain committed to our
 principles that are to guarantee an enriching experience for all
 participants, novices and experienced alike.With regard to this year’s
 main topic “Designing Future Development Goals” delegates can be looking
 forward to encountering attractive and stimulating debate. We can offer
 you low participation fee of 20 € and a familiar atmosphere in the
 charming Hanseatic City of Rostock.Please visit our homepage
 www.balmun.de to learn more about this fabulous event and to register
 for BALMUN 2011. In any case we would like to encourage you to apply
 as soon as possible. Of course, BALMUN wants to be
 memorable for you outside of the committee as well. Therefore, our team
 works passionately in organizing social events and in making your stay
 as comfortable as possible. The true success of BALMUN however comes
 with the participation of the motivated and open-minded delegates as
 well the engaged teachers who conscientiously prepare them to attend.
 Please mark May 26 to May 29, 2011 on your calendar and feel free to
 contact us if you have any questions or concerns.We are looking forward
 to seeing you at BALMUN 2011.

 Yours sincerely,

 Oliver Hartwich
 Secretary General 2011
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